

North East Carolina Preparatory School

William Etheridge, Executive Director

January 19, 2021

Dear Husky Family,

I am writing with some exciting news about the future of our athletic programs. As you know, a few months ago the Board of Directors applied to the North Carolina High School Athletic Association (NCHSAA). I am excited to announce that as of January 6, 2021, we were notified of our acceptance to the association beginning with the 2021-2022 school year.

As this is some exciting news, first and foremost our first priority is to continue towards our mission that NECP will teach and inspire through a challenging curriculum that integrates technology, experimental learning, and critical thinking skills; promote diversity; emphasize involvement of students, parents, and highly trained staff; and create student leaders, all for post-secondary success.

However, along with academics being our first priority, we can also build our athletic program into a top contender with the alliance of the NCHSAA. With this in mind, we are inviting you to a meeting to discuss if the Board should or should not proceed with joining the NCHSAA. The meeting will be held January 25, 2021, at 6:30 PM via Zoom. We invite parents, staff, and coaches to this meeting.

Yours truly,

Cary Fleming

Cary Fleming NECP Chairman